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July 5, 2016 
 
Kira M. Slawson 
Blackburn & Stoll, LC 
257 East 200 South, Suite 800 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2142 
 
Re: Docket No. 16-2303-T01, In the Matter of Hanksville Telephone, Inc.'s Petition for 
Approval to Revise its Tariffs to Comply with the Affordable Base Rates 
 
Dear Ms. Slawson, 
 
 It has come to the attention of the Commission that there is an error in the recent Tariff 
Approval Letter (Letter) issued by the Commission on June 23, 2016. The error is in the address 
portion of the Letter. The address has been revised and the correct information is reflected above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#281848 


